CHEDRO-III MEMORANDUM

No. 152 s. 2022

RELEASED

For

: ALL PRESIDENTS/HEADS OF HIGHER EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS

OFFERING INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY EDUCATION (ITE)

PROGRAMS IN REGION III

Subject : ASSOCIATION OF COMPUTING EDUCATION DEANS AND PROGRAM

HEADS (ACED.PH) RESEARCH UNDERTAKING

Date

: 12 October 2022

This Office endorses the research undertaking of the Association of Computing Education Deans and Program Heads (ACED.PH) with the title. "Current Status of Information Technology Education in Central Luzon: A Basis for Training and Program Development."

The objectives of the research are to: 1) determine the current landscape of the computing education in the region and 2) align the organization's training programs and activities to the needs of its member HEIs

The Deans, Programs Heads and Faculty members of all HEIs offering Information Technology Education (ITE) programs are enjoined to answer the survey instrument through this link: https://bit.ly/ACEDPHSURVEY on or before November 15, 2022.

Should there be further queries, the concerned staff may contact Dr. Lilibeth Timbol-Cuison, ACED.PH President through aced.phregion3@gmail.com.

For the voluntary participation of all concerned.

Wide dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

B. SIGUA-CALAGUI, LLB, CESO III Director IV